
Midlands Partnership Foundation Trust are undertaking a large-
scale transformation plan and exploring services in local 
communities. We are pleased to announce an exciting
opportunity for Staffordshire residents to become 
co-producers’ in the development of the new Mental Health
Services. 

We are particularly interested in hearing from people who live in
one of the following localities: 

·Tamworth
·East Staffordshire

·Cannock
·Seisdon

Whether you regularly use Mental Health Services, have used 
them in the past, or want to share experiences on behalf of a 
loved one, we would love to hear from you. As a ‘co-producer’ 
you are able to be involved as much or as little as you would like.

This is a great opportunity for residents to have their voice 
heard and make a positive impact on the development and 
commissioning of new Mental Health Services in their local area. 

Please contact Deborah Faulks on 07876 897098 or
deborah.faulks@weareecs.co.uk if you are interested or would like

more information.




